
 
 
From: Lynn  
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 2:05 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mandatory vaccination  
 
In regards to the upcoming meeting agenda it would be great to discuss how unethical 
and unconstitutional mandatory vaccinations are, including mandatory testing of the 
unvaccinated. If both the vaccinated and unvaccinated can acquire and spread Covid 
including the delta variant, why should the unvaccinated be segregated with mandatory 
testing. Coercion is not consent! 
 
Sincerely  
Lynn Eskritt  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


